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From: Tarryn Lear 
Sent: Friday, 4 March 2022 10:27 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Fwd: End the state of emergency

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

> As a Australian citizen I do not agree with the notion of continuing the state of emergency. It has run its course
and is no longer required. By Queensland’s governments own actions and admissions the threat has been dealt with
and continues to decline. Extending the SOE goes against my will and as a democracy that is voted by the people for
the people, you need to consider that this is not the will of the majority and if unsure you must call a referendum.
> Regards
> Tarryn  Lear

> 
> Sent from my iPhone 
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